



YOUR LETTER HEAD 

DATE


Lon Povich					Kristen Lepore
Chief Legal Counsel				Secretary
Office of the Governor of Massachusetts	Executive Office for Administration & Finance
Massachusetts State House, Room 271	Massachusetts State House, Room 373
Boston, MA 02133				Boston MA, 02133

Dear Counsel Povich and Secretary Lepore,

We want to thank Governor Baker for his support of Housing Court expansion last year and urge him to include in this year’s FY18 budget the $1.2 million that the Trial Court has requested to start housing court expansion. 

Include one sentence about your organization and why you want a housing court.

[bookmark: _GoBack]We join the over 130 organizations that are part of the HousingCourt4All Coalition and hope that this year that the Governor, the House, and the Senate will join together to complete the expansion of the Housing Court statewide. 

Thank you again for your support.  

Sincerely,



